

## Save the Date!

## So Cal Pediatric Palliative Care Network (SCPPN)

Dear Southern California Palliative Care Colleagues,

We are excited to continue the conversation and invite you to an in-person meeting of the Southern California Pediatric Palliative Care Network (SCPPN) of the Children's Hospice and Palliative Care Coalition of California. We hope you can join us on Tuesday, August 26, 2025, from 10;00-2 PM at a gathering hosted by our colleagues at Miller Children's Hospital!

Our hope in meeting is to bring together our SoCal palliative community to reimagine and

strengthen a Southern California Pediatric Palliative Care Network. We are eager to connect with others dedicated to advancing pediatric palliative/hospice care in our region.

Borrowing from our neighbors to the north (thank you, NorCal Collaborative!) our goal is to enhance and build upon our collective efforts to provide comprehensive and compassionate care for children and their families. To facilitate meaningful discussions and effective collaboration, we kindly request each provider/institution/program prepare 3-4 slides (no more than a 3-minute presentation) covering the following topics:

- A brief overview of your organization/program
- The services you provide and your catchment area
- Key barriers to optimized care and potential for partnerships
- Your hopes and expectations for our future collaborative efforts

Once you register to attend the meeting, we will send you a template for your slides and directions to the meeting rooms. A light lunch will be served; there is no charge; however, parking is \$8.

Please RSVP <u>HERE</u>. If the link does not work, please copy and paste it into your browser: <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SJFJZC8">https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SJFJZC8</a> or scan the QR code:



We look forward to gathering in August to work together to support our patients, their families, and each other!

Questions: email Infoachpcc.org